
Introduction

The new Chengoni Pre-Primary Unit was launched on Tuesday, July 19tth 2022.   This indeed 
marked a new era for the Chengoni Community and the Samburu Sub County in terms of 
enhancing quality learning for their children. 

The ribbon-cutting event crowned the ceremony as it was overwhelming and heart-warming for all 
present; that is the visitors, the community and the children.

Background

The construction of the Pre-Primary Unit commenced on 1st April, 2022 and it took three and half
months to completion. 

The school is painted in dark grey walls with white pillars.  The facility has a well-equipped 
playground, a kitchen and dining area, modern toilets for girls, boys and the physically challenged, 
PP1 & PP2 classrooms fully equipped with children’s’ furniture, teacher’s desk and all learning 
materials.  The administration block is also geared towards ensuring all furniture is in place prior 
to the school opening day.

The school is fenced and has a metal main gate to ensure security for the children. The area is 
surrounded with a well maintained garden.
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Staffing and Implications

The implications of this project are far greater therefore in order to bring out quality out of the 
modern institution: -

 Qualified teachers fully trained in the Competency Based Curriculum (CBC) and other 
qualified staff who successfully pass the interview to be deployed. 

 Maintain the institution’s vision is to produce the best of individuals from a very young age.
 Promote quality learning environment and experiences throughout the study period of the 

child. 
 Current number of children enrolled in the Pre Primary unit is 50 students. 
 Expected rise of intake in the near future once we show case quality learning standards
 Promoting child growth through play facilities and a feeding program. 
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Conclusion

The Mission strives to upgrade this modern pre-primary school into a holistic institution for all 
ages and years of study so that Children transit to the next level without being inconvenienced to 
look for other learning institutions to pursue their studies.

It is the Mission’s ambition and proposal to CAI to take this project to: -

 the second phase consisting of upper-level primary from Grade 1 to Grade 6 

 the third phase consisting of upper level secondary from Grade 7 to Grade 12
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International towards the accomplishment of this project.
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